
  

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma 
Department of Transportation (ODOT) is proposing to reconstruct US 62 
through Blanchard. The meeting is scheduled for 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m, 
Thursday, November 13, 2003 at the Blanchard Middle School Cafetorium, 
400 North Harrison, Blanchard, Oklahoma.  
 
The purpose of the meeting is to gather public input on the proposed 
improvements for US 62 in the City of Blanchard. We will discuss the 
alternatives under consideration, specifically the 5-lane section through the 
center of town and the horizontal and vertical curves west of Blanchard.  
 
US Highway 62 consists primarily of a two-lane facility. US Highway 62 
has numerous intersections and driveways within the proposed project 
extent. The reconstruction of US 62 will provide citizens traveling this 
roadway a safer and more efficient transportation facility.  
 
ODOT strives to accommodate the needs of all residents, including those 
who may be disabled. If you would like to attend this meeting but find it 
difficult because of a disability, architectural barrier, or another special need, 
please contact Mr. Craig Moody at (405) 522-1465 or by writing the 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation, Planning & Research Division, 
200 Northeast 21st Street, Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105.  
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